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DATE:
June 12, 2017







TO:  ALL CUSTOMERS

FROM:
Pam Ness, Food Service Purchasing

SUBJECT: RECALL-


RECALL LEVEL: Class 1
VENDOR:
High Liner Foods
PRODUCT CREDIT RECALL DEADLINE:  June 30, 2017
SPECIAL RETURN INSTRUCTIONS:  Discontinue use of product, destroy and call Customer Service for credit, 1-800-541-0752
REASON FOR RECALL:
Potential presence of undeclared milk
High Liner Foods supplier, Newly Weds Foods, Inc. (“NWF”) is recalling specific product lot codes of NWF Cracker Meals and Blended Bread Coatings due to the potential presence of undeclared milk.  Use of this product may cause serious or life threatening allergic reaction to consumers that are sensitive to milk.
URM item #91327-7, UPC 10073538028003 3 oz Raw Breaded Crispy Cod

Lot numbers:  0086291299, 0086354291

URM item #91330-1, UPC 10073538032208 4 oz Breaded Cod Square

Lot numbers:  0086348192, 0087017290, 0087017190, 0087017193, 0087017191, 0087017292, 0087017293, 0086348193, 0087060190, 0087060290, 0087017294, 0087060291, 0087086193, 0087060191, 0087060291

If you have product with these lot codes, please discontinue use of this product, destroy it and call URM Customer Service at 1-800-541-0752 to receive credit.

